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Comments:  This plan is more about decimating the Heber herd that it is about preserving it. Overpopulation of

Heber wild horses has not been proven. The Forest Service wants us to believe that a cull plan for the Heber wild

horses is safe and humane for the horses.  We all know better.  There is nothing safe or humane about ripping

wild horses or burros off our public lands.   The goal of the Heber Wild Horse Territory Management Plan, by law,

should be to preserve the herd for future generations.

The recommendation at this time from the Collaboration Working Group is to cull the herd down to a nonviable 60

horses. ? ?Why don't you leave them alone.  We know who you are supposed to work for, and we also know who

you actually work for.  You are fooling nobody.  Shame on you.  This is ridiculous.  


